

July 14, 2015

Will McRaney 9448 Lake Hickory Nut Drive Winter Garden, Florida 34787

Dear Dr. McRaney:

This letter confirms that you tendered your resignation, as Executive Director of the Mid-Atlantic Baptist Network, on June 9, 2015. The Board accepted your resignation on that same date. By this letter, the Board affirms that it was not aware, either on the date of your resignation or today, of any allegation against you related to any illegal, immoral or unethical behaviors or acts.

We wish you nothing but God's best as you pursue the Lord's next assignment.

Sincerely,

Mark Dooley, President

For and on behalf of the General Mission Board

Mid-Atlantic Baptist Network